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BRIEFING
August 17, 2018

Proposed Interpretive Plan
Site 2303 Magua’ Village in NCTS Finegayan

August 13, 2018 - Draft Request for Quotation for Conceptual Design and Cost Estimates
for Interpretive Program at Magua Village

July 30, 2018 — GPT plans to resume talks with Navy in mid-August.

July 26, 2018 — Al Borja’s response to GPT’s follow up re discussions on the Magua
Village Interpretive Plan:

* [Navy] owes SHPO a response to their request to continue consultations
on the matter, which was put on the backburner to resolve more pressing
concerns relating to resolved dispute.

e The thread of future discussions should cover J-001B construction progress and the
increasing likelihood that re-establishing the 2308 latte and representative artifacts
in DoD-controlled area of Finegayan that is accessible to the public is the
only feasible option moving forward.

¢ The most important course of action is for non-DoD stakeholders to jointly develop
the rough-order-of-magnitude (ROM) scope, layout and cost of capital
improvements required to build an interpretive display site that the DoD can then
review and consider internally as this will likely have to go through what's called our
"Change Management" process required by program governance.

¢ AB reiterates from last meeting: To be clear, we cannot make commitments at the
working level and can only relay a fully-developed proposal for formal submission to
our chain of command.

May 11, 2018 — Lynda Aguon (SHPO) sent out letter in response to GPT’s proposal
requesting “continued consultation with Navy cultural resources to develop and implement
an interpretive plan and treatment plan for artifacts recovered and excavated from the
settlement site”. She further proposed that “preservation of 2303 be included in the overall
preservation efforts for South Finegayan Latte Park (GHPI Site 66-08-0141)”.

May 8, 2018 — 2" ad hoc meeting with Al Borja (MCAG), Joe Garrido (SHPO staff), Joe
Quinata (CPO) and staff, and GPT board members Michael Makio and Dave Lotz include
discussions on:

¢ Need to identify mitigation process as related to the PA or as a function of JRM, in
order to tie funding to the legal basis of construction
¢ Feasibility of change to the construction and design plan



o Al Borja stated that “due to the levels/layers of approval and funding sources,
any changes are limited and safe to say unlikely due to timeline of
construction goals”

* Al Borja to provide a map overlay of J-001B construction/design layout and actual
location of site 2303 at the next meeting

April 26, 2018 — 1st ad hoc meeting with Shaw Arnold (CIV NAVFACMAR), John Salas
(Regional environmental director NAVFACMAR), Joe Quinata (CPO) and staff members,
and GPT board members Michael Makio and Dave Lotz

- Response letter from Admiral Chatfiled was sent on April 18, 2018 indicating
support for GPT’s proposal

- Joe Quinata presented visual concept of the proposed interpretive plan

- GPT board members expressed the interpretive plan to have a “representative
restoration” incorporating the natural setting of the area and including the (3)
archaeologically dense nodes at site 2303

April 3, 2018 — GPT sent letter to Admiral Chatfield proposing a development of an
interpretive program for site 2303



